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EASTER CELEBRATION: PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

 

The Federal Government has declared Friday, 15 and Monday, 18 April, 2022 as 

Public Holidays to commemorate the 2022 Easter celebration.  

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Prof. K.O. Adebowale, FAS, mni wishes all members of the 

University community pleasant and blissful Easter celebration.  

 

He urges all members of the University Community to pray for continued peace on 

the campus and the nation at large. 

 

Professor Adebowale also felicitates the Muslim faithfuls on the on-going 

Ramadan fasting and prays that we shall all witness the end of the fasting period. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar 

 

 


